
 

 

15 seats added for Saskatchewan students 
Note for applicants from Saskatchewan: Fifteen spaces are 
reserved for Saskatchewan residents, and the timeline for 
application is different. Applicants from Saskatchewan are 
strongly encouraged to complete their application no later 
than February 15, 2023. After February 15, please contact the 
Department for application procedures, mscslp@ualberta.ca, 
Subject line:  Saskatchewan applicant 2023.   If offered 
admission, applicants will be required to provide proof of 
Saskatchewan residency, a Saskatchewan Health Card. 
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